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From the end of May 2023 to the beginning of August 2023, Shine City Project volunteered for ten weeks 

at the Las Vegas Rescue Mission. We helped to serve dinner for the residents of the Las Vegas Rescue 

Mission. Afterwards, we were responsible for cleaning up the dining hall and stacking chairs on top of 

tables. Here are some of the photos of our volunteers from the past ten weeks. 

 

 
 

  


